
 

USDA EXTENDS DEADLINE FOR THE EMERGENCY 
ASSISTANCE FOR LIVESTOCK, HONEYBEES, AND FARM-
RAISED FISH PROGRAM 

The enrollment deadline for the 2012 and 2013 Emergency Assistance for Livestock, Honeybees 
and Farm Raised Fish Program (ELAP) has been extended to Aug. 15, 2014. Originally, program 
sign-up was scheduled to end Aug. 1.  

The new deadline gives livestock, honeybee, and farm-raised fish producers who experienced 
losses because of disease, adverse weather, wildfires or colony collapse disorder between Oct. 1, 
2011 and Sept. 30, 2013, an additional two weeks to enroll in ELAP.  

Producers are encouraged to contact their local FSA service center or visit FSA’s website 
atwww.fsa.usda.gov for additional information regarding ELAP.   

 

Questions?  
Please contact your local County FSA Office for further information and/or any questions you may 
have regarding this bulletin. 

Thank you. 

Mary S. Kirby  
Public Affairs Specialist/Outreach-Marketing Coordinator - Illinois State FSA Office - Springfield 

 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. To file a complaint of discrimination, write: 
USDA, Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence 
Ave., SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (866) 632-9992 (Toll-free Customer Service), (800) 
877-8339 (Local or Federal relay), (866) 377-8642 (Relay voice users). 
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